

Dear Sir/Madam

I'm writing to introduce Embrace group. We are a national provider of care homes offering care and support to children, adults and the elderly.

We are currently in the process of purchasing a property in the local area and plan to open as a specialist children's home in the New Year.

We are aware that this property has previously been a registered children's home and there were some concerns raised by the community and neighbourhood.

We would hope to work with you in an open and transparent way, and to allay any fears that you may have, we would like to therefore invite you to a meeting to be held on 18th September 2014 at 10am at

Hemyock Village Hall, Culmbridge Road, Hemyock, Devon, EX15 3QW In the Forbes room

Present at the meeting from Embrace will be Gill Holt, Managing Director, Caroline Carter Regional Manager and Mark Jarvill Business support manager and project lead.

We will be inviting parish councillors, neighbours, local police and a representative from Devon County Council.

We would like to have the opportunity to answer any questions you may have and to offer reassurance, it is important to us to build relationships with yourselves to enable us to become an active part of your community.

If you are unable to attend this meeting and would like to speak to us regarding this matter either prior to or after the meeting please do not hesitate to contact either Mark Jarvill or myself

mark.jarvill@embracegroup.co.uk 07581418201

caroline.carter@embracegroup.co.uk 07715061959

We look forward to meeting you then

Yours sincerely

Caroline Carter

Regional Manager

